
 
Alconbury & Brampton Surgeries 

 
 

Practice Update: We are currently exploring various ways to utilise the new technology 
available to us as a Practice to improve the way that services are provided to our patients. We 
have begun sending text confirmations for appointment bookings and ask that Patients 
ensure we have accurate mobile numbers on their medical records.  

Online Access: We encourage patients aged 16+ to register for online appointment booking 
and ordering of prescriptions. You can also request online access to your medical records by 
filling in the appropriate form and providing our reception team with photo ID. An application 
for the latter will involve a GP review of your notes to ensure that they are suitable for release 
so please allow 4 weeks for this to be approved and ensure we have your email address on 
file to enable us to send you your access information electronically. 
Extended access: The GP federation in Huntingdon currently offers our patients GP, Nurse 
& Health Care assistant appointments at evenings and weekends at the Acorn Surgery in 
Huntingdon and at Buckden Surgery. If you wish to have a routine appointment out of hours 
then please do ask our receptionist who can book you into this service. With effect from July 
2019 we will be offering our own GP and Nurse/HCA appointments on a Saturday morning at 
Alconbury Surgery. 
Team Changes; We welcome a new Nurse, Lorraine Quantrell to complement our existing 
team in May. In April GP Trainee Drs Salahi & Nelaptla left us and we were joined by Dr 
Wedian Eltom, Dr Emma Goldesgeyme and Dr Funmilayo Dada. Dr Luke Thompson will be 
increasing his sessions with us from July this year and Dr Emma Hattle is returning to locum 
for us over the summer period.  
Albram continues to work hard for the Practice by raising funds and providing an essential 
car service to improve access to services for local patients. They will soon be promoting a 
summer raffle at both surgeries and have their AGM scheduled for Tuesday 16

th
 July 2019 at 

Brampton Surgery, starting at 6pm. Albram will also be in attendance at Alconbury village 
fete, we encourage any patients interested in finding out a little more about what Albram do to 
attend. 
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